
COUNCIL MEETINGS

The next Council Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 16 July 2025 at 2.00pm.

Details will be available on Council’s 
website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
councilmeetings
To watch the meeting live or when it suits 
you, visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you! Check out our 
current vacant positions here: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions
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KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATIONS

Second round registrations for three-
year-old and four-year-old kindergarten 
are now open.

To register, simply complete the online 
registration form and nominate your 
kindergarten preferences.

Offers for this round will be released 
during the first week of October.

To ensure an easy and fair process 
for all parents, Council operates as a 
central registration system on behalf of 
all participating kindergartens across 
South Gippsland.

For more information and to register, 
visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/kinder

COMMUNITY IMMUNISATION SESSIONS

Protect your family and community through 
the free, government-funded National 
Immunisation Program.

Upcoming Community Immunisations 
Session: 
When: Thursday 17 July 
Where: Leongatha

For more information on other sessions or 
to book, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
immunisation

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha  
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

South Gippsland Live4Life - Boosting youth mental health

Live4Life is an evidence-based youth 
suicide prevention program developed 
for regional communities. Since 2022 
the Live4Life community has been 
connecting, educating and equipping 
young people, caregivers, schools and 
community partners to recognise and 
feel confident to step in and support 
one another, seek help when needed 
and smash mental health stigma.

Whether you are a local organisation, 
artist, sporting club, work with or 
simply have young people in your 
life – you can help to keep our 
community connected, empowered 
and continue to shine a light on our 
young people’s mental health.

There’s a role for everyone in suicide 
prevention.

The Live4Life Community is 
passionate and dedicated in 
supporting, improving and investing 
in young people’s mental health and 
reducing suicide across the South 
Gippsland community.

If you would like to get involved in 
the partnership group or if you have 
a creative idea on how Live4Life can 
support young people’s mental health 
in South Gippsland, don’t hesitate to 
reach out to Council’s Community 
Development team on 03 5662 9200.

To find out more about the South 
Gippsland Live4Life Partnership, visit: 
 
www.live4life.org.au/southgippsland

South Gippsland Live4Life and Mental Health First 
Aid Australia are bringing Youth Mental Health First 
Aid courses to South Gippsland.

Youth Mental Health First Aid is designed to 
equip adults who teach, care for, or support young 
people, with the knowledge, skills and confi dence 
to recognise and respond to a young person 
experiencing a mental health problem or crisis. 

For opportunities to obtain a New Certifi cate or 
refresh your current Certifi cate of Accreditation, 
please visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/YMHFA

Youth Mental Health
First Aid
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